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1. Meeting was recorded by Zoom. 

 

2. FCCJ Board update from Wayne. 

 

3. Taeko and Nami have decided to leave AMLC. 

 

4. Kogure-san said he will find the past membership survey to help create a 

new one for members and then organize a town hall dinner meeting for 

associate members to discuss issues that arise from the latest survey.   

 

5. Kogure-san will update the 2024 FCCJ invitation sent to associate members 

to be nominated to become a board director by considering Taeko’s criteria 

that she submitted to us in January 2025.  

 

6. Next meeting is 4pm, March 4 

 

 


